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20" January 2021

PRESS RELEASE

The Office of the Regulator (“OOTR”) has completed its evaluation of the Bluwave Wireless
Limited ("Bluwave") Project and confirms as follow:

1. OOTR is now satisfied that the necessary requirements are met for the performance of
the said Project, particularly with regards to the commercial arm of the Project;

2. New spectrum has been approved and assigned to Bluwave for the performance of their
Project;

3. As such the Project has been cleared to proceed as per discussions between the OOTR
and Bluwave.

OOTR wishes Bluwave all the best with its venture.
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